" Good evening and thank you for attending candidates night in Wolfeboro!

My name is Rick Eaton and I am running for the 3 year term of the Wolfeboro police
commission.

I apologize for my absence but am out of town on a preplanned trip that was
arranged prior to my decision to run for this position.

Now, a little about me........ I have served on the planning board as well as having
been on the volunteer fire dept. I have owned and run a local construction business
as well as being a commercial airline pilot. These positions have given me over 40
years of management experience that I believe can be carried over and applied to
the Wolfeboro police commission.

The police dept. and current commission have endured a few rough patches over the
last couple years, but with a change in direction, can emerge to be a much stronger
dept. that the town can be proud of. One that I hope I can be a part of! We have
already begun this transition with the appointment of a new chief. Chief Warn was
sworn in a little over 3 weeks ago, and after having had a chance to sit down and
chat with the new chief, believe he has the same goals of righting the ship and
getting things back on track. I strongly believe though that this is more than a one
man task and will take the entire dept. along with the police commission to
accomplish these goals. I believe this will require some new faces in the dept. along
with the new chief and therefore would like to ask that you consider helping me by
voting on March 12. I look forward to seeing each and everyone of you at the polls!
Thank you!*

Rick Eaton



